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Longer Than Usual Hold Times When Contacting the Call Center 
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Currently, the call center is experiencing longer than usual hold times. This issue is currently being triaged to ensure 
that calls are answered within a timely manner. There is currently not an estimated time of resolution.  

Questions? Please contact Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com 
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